Administration | 4747 N. 7th Street, Suite 100 Phoenix, AZ 85014 Ph 602 279 7655 www.jfcsaz.org

December 9, 2021

Congregaton Kehillah Attn: Paulette Fraenkel 13640 N 58th St Scottsdale, AZ 85254

Dear Paulette:

Despite the continued challenges we've endured these past two years, your kindness and generosity brightened the holidays for a family/families in need this holiday season. Your thoughtful contributions of holiday gifts* and items are greatly appreciated by JFCS' staff and the families we serve. You have provided more than just gifts to open. You have provided those who receive them a sense of a community that cares about them, which is priceless. Please accept my sincere thanks, on behalf of JFCS. It is because of your support that we are able to continue to provide vital services to the community.

JFCS is a registered 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization and our Federal Tax Exempt I.D. is #86-0096781. For specific tax-related questions, please consult with your tax advisor.

Again, please accept our gratitude for your thoughtful consideration and generosity. We look forward to your continued friendship. To learn more about the various JFCS programs and how your gift makes a difference, please visit our website at www.jfcsaz.org.

With gratitude,

Kaulrof re

Kathy M. Rood

Program Manager, Older Adult & Jewish Programs

*In support of 2021 JFCS Holiday Program

Charitable donations are tax deductible, but a nonprofit organization receiving a gift-in-kind is not permitted to state a value for that gift. For tax purposes you should retain this letter along with your receipt for purchase or your good faith estimate of the value of your various donated items. No goods or services were provided to you in connection with your contribution.